
The FCA “At the ART OF IT” 

November/December 2015 “FCA” ART DEPT. 

NEWSLETTER 

FCA 3-12TH grade Art Class 

***Congratulation to the students who are soon to be inducted into 
National Art Honors Society and Jr. National Art Honor Society. 

A glimpse into the “ART ROOM” 

 

     

http://www.fcaknights.org/Default.aspx


3rd graders are exploring the techniques that 
develop independent creative thinking: 

 

        

 

 



4th grade has been exploring Mandala’s making a 
connection to Symmetry, Screen printing, and clay 
whistles.  The 4th graders will be starting on Dream 

Catchers to cross the curriculum reinforcing 
American History and their Art: 

5th grade has been working of Clay Bird Houses 
and will be making clay beads for their Dream 

Catchers relating to Native American Art they are 
currently studying in American History: Photo’s coming soon! 



6th & 7th graders have completed “Grid Drawing”, 
clay whistles and are currently working on 

“Cubism”: 

 

       

                     



8th graders successfully completed “Grid Drawing”, 
“Modern Sculpture”, and are currently working on 
the Cubists Art movement inspired by Pablo Picasso 

 

   



                  

High School Art Class: 

Senior Project for one student “Sydney Tucker” was 
organizing “Volley for the Cure” and she used silk 

screening for produce the t-shirts for the event and 
raised an awesome amount of $$ for “THE CURE”!

 



High School Art 1 & 2 are successfully completing 
on “Grid Drawings”. 

 

High School Art 1 & 2 are starting to develop 
acrylic painting techniques and “Advanced Art” 

has begun Oil Painting:   



 

 



 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHY l CLASS 

Has been exploring basic composition 
and lighting techniques: 



 
“That Fall Feeling is in the air!” 



 

 



“After School ART CAMP” 
“After SCHOOL Art cAmp” 

Creative art projects with  
Mrs. McKinnon 

Who: Grades k- 5 

Where: fcA Art room” 

When: Oct. 27th & Every Tuesday 3:15-4:30 
(except over holiday breaks) 

Cost: $15.00 per student (students can drop or add as 

desired and pay weekly.  If you would like me to pick up your child from 

classroom you will need to send a note to their teacher.) 

Make checks payable to Mrs. Bobbi McKinnon 

All the materials will be provided. 
*We will have bottled water and a lite snack & lots of fun Art Projects! 

 
What are the projects: We will be doing ceramic original clay building projects that will be built & glazed 

by the students. We will also do painting on canvas using acrylic paints and seasonal projects that 
students can give as gifts to loved ones.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

To register please contact: 
Mrs. McKinnon by phone @ 740-404-3569 or email @ 

bmckinnon@fcaknights.us. 


